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           14th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know it had been my intention to move to a hot lunch option after half term. 
As the children are being kept in bubbles we need to continue eating lunch in the classroom therefore 
hot lunches would be served by Norse in disposable containers. 
 
I have been informed that Norse need to increase the cost of hot meals by 15p/meal to mitigate their 
additional costs for the containers.  For children having free school meals – this cost would need to be 
met by the school.  For non free school meals, the cost would be charged to parents. 
I have therefore made the decision to continue with packed lunches only after half term.  This is not 
ideal and it will be reviewed.  I appreciate it may concern some of you but I do hope you will feel able to 
support this decision           

Best Wishes, 
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Executive Headteacher 
Neatishead,  Salhouse & Fleggburgh Federation 
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